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Dear consultation team

I write on behalf of the residents of Knocksedan Demesne, which is a residential development in close
proximity to Dublin Airport.

We wish to object to the alteration to the planning conditions attached to the runway at  Dublin Airport  as
previously determined by Fingal County Council.

It is simply unconscionable that the DAA can proceed at great pace to commence the runway before the
planning permission in place has expired and then seek to alter it.

The safeguards put in place by Fingal County Council should remain in force, in order to safeguard residents
such as ourselves.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Kind regards,
Conor Nagle




